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Update of share depot and depository institution
Before the company is to join Euroclear, all shareholders must announce where the shares are to be invested.

We therefore need your number at your share depot as well
which custodian institution where the custodian is registered (type Avanza or bank) or VP account.

Please email this to IR manager jan.rejdnell@cb-universe.com
Do this as soon as you can.
If you have questions, you can also do so on 0708-144400.
Sincerely
Jan Rejdnell

Updated email address
An incorrect email address smuggled in.
The correct email address for depository number and depository institution is:
jan.rejdnell@cb-universe.com 


